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Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Catering 
4016 Red Cyprus Dr. 
Harvey, LA 70058 

Dear Mr. Stieffel, 

Thank you for your donation of mini-muffulattas and jambalaya dinner to our annual 
Refrigerator Art Auction and Gala on March 29, 2009. 

This year's event exceeded al l  expectations, in large part because of your contribution. In the 
end, we raised over $36,000 to support the academic arts programs at ISL. Because of you, 
502 public school students wil l continue to experience art, music and circus arts as part of their 
expansive global curriculum. 

On behalf of our students, please accept our sincere appreciation for your help in making an 
exceptional New Orleans school. 

Sean Wilson 
Head of School 

The International School of Louisiana has been granted not-for-profit status under section 501 
Internal Revenue Service code (Tax ID Accordingly, contributions made to this organization 
are deductible for federal income tax purposes under current tax laws. We encourage you to consult your tax 
advisor regarding the deductibility of your donation. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift and 
acknowledges that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. 
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